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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 2/28/94 

Birds Mentioned: 
GREATER PRAIRIE CHICKEN 

NORTHERN GOSHAWK 

WHITE-FRONTED GOOSE 

COMMON REDPOLL 

VARIED THRUSH 

EURASIAN TREE SPARROW 

RED-SHOULDERED HAWK 

WHITE-WINGED SCOTER 

GREATER SCAUP 

THAYER’S GULL 

MERLIN 

The week’s highlights are GREATER PRAIRIE CHICKEN near 

Cherokee, and the continued presence of the VARIED THRUSH 

near Iowa City. 

In the northwest in Cherokee County, the GREATER PRAIRIE 

CHICKEN was seen once again on the 24th at the Cherokee 

Airport at the south edge of town. It was along the west 

side of hiway 59 just south of the hangars, also in a low 

grassy area a little farther south, and around the runway. 

The personnel at the airport office are helpful advising 

where to look. In Clay County, an adult NORTHERN GOSHAWK and 

seven GREATER WHITE-FRONTED GEESE were in the Trumbull Lake 

area, and COMMON REDPOLLS were at a feeder on Lost Island 

Lake, all on the 24th. 

In the southeast in Johnson County, the male VARIED THRUSH 

was still being seen in the yard of Jim and Sharon Scheib, 

10 Longview Knoll, just north of Iowa City, through the 

27th. You can call the Scheibs for updates at (319)337-5206. 

Shirley Geyer reports the EURASIAN TREE SPARROW was still 

at her feeder on the 26th. She lives on the east side of 

Black Hawk Avenue, five miles straight south of the Oxford 

interchange of I-80 (#230), and can be reached at 

(319)628-4274. An immature RED-SHOULDERED HAWK was just 

north of Iowa City exit #244 of I-80 along Dubuque Street 

near Linder Road on the 27th. In Lee County on the 27th, 

eleven duck species, including an immature WHITE-WINGED 

SCOTER and a GREATER SCAUP, plus a first year THAYER’S GULL 

were seen on the Mississippi River from the Fort Madison 

riverfront. In Des Moines County ten miles north of 

Burlington, eight COMMON REDPOLLS and three EURASIAN TREE 

SPARROWS were at a feeder a quarter mile north of the 

Casey-Barrow Public Landing on the 27th. 

In the northeast in Linn County, Roger Heidt reports that 

the RED-SHOULDERED HAWK which has been in the town of Robins 

the past two weeks, was in his backyard at 125 Timberlane, 

on the 26th. 

In the central, a MERLIN was in Ames, seen flying under the 

water tower along North Dakota Avenue on the 23rd.



A reminder that winter field reports for Iowa Bird Life are 
due March 3rd to field editor, Ross Silcock, Box #300, 

Tabor, Iowa, 51653. 
Jim Fuller (319)338-3561




